
ASSUMPTION OF THE VIRGIN MARY  
BYZANTINE CATHOLIC CHURCH 

Grand and Malone Streets, Trenton, NJ 08611 
    Fr. Yuriy Oros, Administrator                  Ryan Liebhaber, Deacon 

   Andrew Skitko, Cantor
Church Office 
Hours 
Monday and Tuesday 
9:00 AM to noon 

Phone
(609) 394-5004 
or (609) 394-5025 

Physical Address 
335 Adeline Street 
Trenton, NJ 08611 

Mailing Address 
191 Norman Ave 
Roebling, NJ 08554 

Email 
stmarybyzcatholic@gmail.com 

Web
stmarybyzcatholictrenton.org 

 

33rd Sunday after Pentecost – Sunday of Zacchaeus 
Saturday January 16, 2021 Tone 8, p.161
 3:00–3:30 PM Mystery of Reconciliation (Confession)
 4:00 PM Divine Liturgy (St. Mary) 

In Memory of +John Lucash requested by Ellen Jacko and Ron Ostrowski 
In Memory of +John Lucash requested by Pam and Joe Trapp 

Sunday January 17, 2021 Tone 8, p.161
 8:00 AM Divine Liturgy (St. Nicholas) 

Health and Blessings for the Parish Family of Assumption of the Virgin Mary 
Church and St. Nicholas Church 

 10:00 AM Divine Liturgy (St. Mary) – Live streamed 
In Memory of +Andrew J Haumann requested by Lovey Haumann 

 

Sunday of  the Publican and Pharisee 
Saturday January 23, 2021 Tone 1, p.125 & p.215
 3:00–3:30 PM Mystery of Reconciliation (Confession)
 4:00 PM Divine Liturgy (St. Mary) 

In Memory of +Charles Walsh Sr. requested by MaryAnn Walsh 
Sunday January 24, 2021 Tone 1, p.125 & p.215
 8:00 AM Divine Liturgy (St. Nicholas) 

Health and Blessings for the Parish Family of Assumption of the Virgin Mary 
Church and St. Nicholas Church 

 10:00 AM Divine Liturgy (St. Mary) – Live streamed  
In Memory of +John and +Mary Sedor requested by Charlie and Tina Bounds 
 

 “My house shall be called a house of prayer for all peoples.”  - Isaiah 56: 7 
If you are a visitor to Assumption of the Virgin Mary or St. Nicholas Parish, we 
want you to know how welcome you are; whether you have come from another 
part of the country, from across the world, or simply from another parish. We 
hope you find our worship true and reverent and our people here friendly and 
cordial. If you are seeking a spiritual home, we would be honored by your 
presence in our family. For more information about becoming a parishioner, 
please see Fr. Yuriy. 

Thank you Volunteers  
A Special Thank you to all volunteers who helped take down Christmas decorations. I know it has 
been a lot of work but thank you so much for all your effort that you have put up. We really hope you 
know how appreciative everyone is for your volunteer work. 
 

Contribution letters for 2020 
We will not be able to generate contribution letters for 2020 this year. Unfortunately, the computer crashed in 
early August and we were not able to apply the backup. We can generate a report of your contributions from 
mid-August through the end of the year. We are sorry for this; we have taken the appropriate measures to be 
confident this will not occur again. If you would like the statement from August 10 of this year, please contact 
the church office. You can call 609-394-5025, email stmarybyzcatholic@gmail.com or submit a note with your 
weekly envelope.  
 

Donations  
• $50   In Memory of John Konnyu from Ron Ostrowski and Ellen Jacko 
• $200 In Memory of Matilda Yanno from Mary Ann Yanno 
• $50   In Memory of Matilda Yanno from MaryAnn Yurcisin 
• $20   from Jill Wilson 
• $25   In Memory of Emma Treglia from Jack and Kathleen Breza 
• $100 In Memory of Emma Treglia from Christine Liedtka 
• $100 In Memory of Emma Treglia from Mary Ann Yanno 

May Our Lord bless all of you for your acts of kindness!!! 
 
 

In Blessed Repose … 
Please remember the soul of +John Konnyu, who fell asleep in the Lord on Thursday, December 24, 
2020, in Lady Lake, FL. And will be buried on Thursday, January 14, 2021, at 11:00 a.m., at St. Mary 
Byzantine Catholic Church (Trenton, NJ). May his memory be eternal!  
 
 

More Masks  
We are pleased to announce that St. Nicholas Church has a limited number of masks available for sale. 
The mask is black with a gold Byzantine cross in the lower right corner of the mask.  Masks sell for 
$10 each.  Orders can be emailed or texted to Monica Olaff at molaff@comcast.net or 609-280-9481.  
Payment can be made via check (payable to St. Nicholas Church), cash or Venmo @monica-olaff (last 
4 of cell if asked is 9481).   
 

Cemetery 
As you visit the cemetery to remove Christmas decorations, please remember to bring a trash bag so 
you can dispose of them with your home trash. Hamilton Township does not pick up trash from 
cemeteries. It is unsightly and can be dangerous when the candle glass breaks. We all have a role to 
keep maintenance and other fees stable. Not having to pay a trash removal fee in the winter is one of 
those ways. Please help keep our cemeteries neat and clean so everyone can have a pleasant visit with 
their loved ones. 

 


